
From Our President

Dear Friends,

In a blink it will be 2023. Each year seems to go
faster than the one before. Recognizing how
precious our time is, we want to thank you for your
time and loyalty to Felderman Design Build. We
know you have other choices and yet you chose our
team. We deeply appreciate that you have given us
the opportunity to take care of you and your
company. Thank you for your partnership, trust, and
loyalty. We value it above all else.
 
Looking forward to the new year, we see unlimited
potential for our future partnership and the ways we
hope to meet and exceed your expectations. We
continue to expand our workforce, technology, and
capabilities to offer you the solutions you deserve.
 
I want to take this time to wholeheartedly thank you
for working with us. We not only value our
relationship with you but take the responsibility of
being your partner seriously. It has been an honor to
work with you and we look forward to our continued
partnership in the future!

 



Ryan Harris
President, Felderman Design-Build

Pizza Hut Auburn

Our team has been working hard to
complete the Pizza Hut in Auburn, IN.

​Shipshe Trailer

Our team has begun work on a 33,600 SF
building addition for Shipshe Trailer.

Custom Engineering & Fabrication

We have been hard at work on a new
10,400 SF building for Custom

Engineering & Fabrication.

We'd like to give a warm welcome to our new team members!



John Pogue : Architectural Technician Will Meranda : Project Engineer

Chuck Collier : Project Manager Chris George : Director of Finance



We Care Holiday Event
This month our design team joined One Eleven Design and Herman Miller for the

annual #WeCare event with the Boys and Girls Club. Our design team won an award
for most creative craft! 

 
Every year since 1996, Herman Miller and the Boys & Girls Club of America join forces

for the We Care holiday event. We Care gives children the opportunity to create
holiday gifts for family, teachers, and friends at a variety of craft stations. For some, it
is the only way they can provide gifts for their loved ones. Thank you to One Eleven

Design for asking us to be a part of such a great event!

https://www.facebook.com/111design?__tn__=-%5dK*F
https://www.facebook.com/HermanMiller/?__tn__=kK*F


Allen County Christmas Bureau Adopt a Family
Our team had the opportunity to adopt a family for Christmas through the Allen

County Christmas Bureau and we could not be more grateful for the chance to fill a

need in our community. Thank you to the Allen County Christmas Bureau for providing

this opportunity for us to help make this family’s Christmas joyful!

We are currently hiring for the following positions:

Field Staff: Superintendent, Foreman, Skilled Laborer
Project Manager

Business Development

Please contact Jennifer Vanderpool at 260.760.0746 or
jennifer.vanderpool@felderman.com for more information. ​

 ​  ​

Contact Us

https://www.facebook.com/Allen-County-Christmas-Bureau-1501277400169411/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZUNOJEHGgkqeuil6gU_42KmQsr7RRdnZn_d19M5wYJt-xOeaAiZIg_pzk75YJntHzDmuIAaAZY6oGqFU-oW7isOvtdJzLnJXwGxlObgtKC1rRByJlfXAw6-ENM-RqMcReuIM9xD1qDcGXoBLjVC6bTiQdxMWehoRimLgoVYu20GbDa07evTSyvlepbvnDjAyLU&__tn__=kK-R
mailto:jennifer.vanderpool@felderman.com
https://www.facebook.com/FeldermanDesign/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/felderman-design-build/
https://www.felderman.com/



